
I have had the pleasure of knowing the Women’s India Association, and even participating 
in their events, for the last few years. The WIA is among the oldest Indian charitable 
organisations in the UK, and has been doing noble work for the upliftment and empowerment 

of disadvantaged members of society.

As WIA prepares to host its charity fundraising ball, I send my best wishes to them.

Thank you so much for all that you do.

Amish Tripathi
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